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PC Construction Company will be submitting a bid on September 3, 2014, for the Freedom 
District Wastewater Treatment Plant ENR Upgrade (Project ID #14-05-13). The Plant is located 
at 1301 Raincliffe Road, Sykesville, MD, and processes on average up to 3.5 million gallons per 
day of wastewater. The work will include upgrading the Enhanced Nutrient Removal (ENR) 
system to comply with new effluent pollutant discharge limits imposed by the Maryland 
Department of the Environment (MDE) under the National Pollution Discharge Elimination 
System (NPDES). The Project will include demolition and renovation of the existing facilities as 
well as construction of new facilities.  
 
At the present time we are soliciting quotations for the following scopes of work: Concrete; 
Demolition; Doors/Hardware; Electrical; Engineering; Erosion Control; Fabrication; Hauling; 
HVAC; Masonry; Overhead Doors; Painting; Paving; Piles; Plumbing; Reinforcing Steel/Placing; 
Roofing; Sealants; Sewer; Steel; Testing; Windows 

 
Plans and specifications may be obtained on the MES website (www.menv.com) or by contacting 
the Procurement Office (fax 410-729-8280; email procurement@menv.com). Provide contact 
name, company name, shipping address, phone and fax number when requesting solicitation 
package. These documents are also available on line at PC Construction’s Private Construction 
Office on the ISQFT web site (contact the undersigned for access to this information). 
 
We are willing to break down or combine elements of work into economically feasible units on 
a case-by-case basis. We will negotiate in good faith with any Minority or Women’s Business 
Enterprise that requests such a breakdown in order to facilitate their participation.  
 
If you need assistance with a joint payment agreement, please contact us. We can pay twice 
monthly on submission of qualified invoices. Bonding requirements may be negotiated and/or 
waived on a case-by-case basis. We will notify your firm if your bid is accepted for this project.  
 
We encourage M/WBE firms, where appropriate, to apply as a consortium, or as part of a 
consortium of M/WBE firms, when a contract is too large for one firm to handle individually. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Joan Desorda at 802-651-1245 (or toll free at 800-760-
7607, ext. 1245), fax 802-419-4857, email jdesorda@pcconstruction.com, mailing address 193 
Tilley Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403. 
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